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Rijeka, 16th of February 2017 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

We are happy to announce that the 22nd International Review of Puppet 

Theatres will be held from the 3rd to the 10th of November 2017. in Rijeka.  

Like every year, we invite all puppet and children's theatres from Croatia 

and abroad to apply with their performances if they wish to participate and enter 

the festival selection. The number of applications per theatre is not limited and 

we will be recieving them until the 1st of May 2017. Theatres which enter the 

selection will be notified about it by the 1st of July 2017. 

The organizer of the Festival is responsible for hotel accomodation, three 

meals per day, transport costs and technical support. In addition to that it is 

possible to negotiate specific conditions with individual theatre companies.   

We kindly ask all who are interested to send video recordings of their 

selected performances by mail (DVD-s) or via e-mail (direct links to performance 

online) and also e-mail their application form, technical rider and requirements, 

photographs, a short synopsis and cast to gradsko-kazaliste-lutaka@ri.t-com.hr .  

We are looking forward to our meeting in Rijeka and send you our best 

wishes!  

 

Kindest regards,  

 

Magdalena Lupi Alvir 

general manager 
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